
Dear Editors, 

 

I am writing as the corresponding author of our submitted manuscript titled "Unveiling United States of 

America's Transplantation Research Productivity: A Bibliometric Analysis" with the Manuscript ID: 

87309. I would like to kindly inform you that our study did not involve any statistical analysis. As such, 

we have not consulted with a biomedical statistician and therefore, do not possess a statistical review. 

 

Recognizing the importance of ensuring the integrity and rigor of academic contributions, I hereby 

affirm that no statistical analysis was conducted in our study. In light of this, we respectfully request that 

the requirement for a statistical review be waived for our manuscript. 

 

We hope that this statement provides clarity and meets the journal's standards for transparency. We 

eagerly anticipate the opportunity to contribute our findings to the wider academic community through 

your esteemed journal. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and consideration. 

 

Warm regards, 

Badi Rawashdeh 


